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ADMINISTRATION UPDATE

RURAL / REGIONAL / RIVERINA

Our membership in a wide range of rural, regional and outhack areas continues to increase. A recent
visit to Wagga Wagga in the Riverina showed the exciting pace of development by our members in
these areas. But as in all States / Territories, our members need and appreciate the support from

their major city colleagues.

NATIONAL CONFERENCE / BRISBANE / SA / TAS

Final plans are now in hand for 2017 member’'s conference to be held in Brisbane. In 2018 the
members Conference will be staged in Adelaide and already plans are well in hand by Tasmania for
the 2019 National Conference. Our members look forward to the National Conference and renewing
contact during the programme. The comprehensive draft plans in Tasmania show great promise for

an exciting member’s event in Hobart and beyond.

ACT BRANCH - INCREASED INTEREST

In speaking recently with Bruce Trewartha (Chair] it is pleasing to see the increased attendance at
local events. Canberra and the ACT region has a great deal to give their members and the

Association.

WA BRANCH / INNOVATIVE MEMBER EVENTS

Our WA Branch continues to provide local members with a wide range of interesting events. The

2017 programme is well underway and local Chair — Bill Hassell AM is well organised for members

National Chairman.



